
   
 

For reasonable accommodations or alternative formats please contact the COVID-19 testing team at 
healthCOVIDtesting@minneapolismn.gov or 612-673-5848. People who are deaf or hard of hearing can use a 
relay service to call 311 at 612-673-3000. TTY users call 612-263-6850. Para asistencia 612-673-2700 - Rau kev 
pab 612-673-2800 - Hadii aad Caawimaad u baahantahay 612-673-3500. 

 

 

 

 

 

 www.minneapolismn.gov/coronavirus 

www.minneapolismn.gov/coronavirus 

Free COVID-19 Saliva Testing 
Free saliva testing hosted by the Minneapolis Health Department 

You will usually receive your results in about 24 hours. 

Do not eat, drink, or use tobacco products for 30 minutes before taking a COVID-19 saliva test.  

Sanctuary Covenant Church, 2018 Aldrich Ave N (corner of Aldrich and W Broadway Ave) 
12 to 3 p.m.   
Friday, June 25 

Phyllis Wheatley Community Center, 1301 10th Ave N 
5:30 – 9 p.m.  
Friday, July 2 and 16 

Minnesota Health Department 

The Minnesota Health Department has closed the COVID-19 community testing sites.  

Take a saliva test at home 
Order free COVID-19 saliva tests  from the State. Anyone in Minnesota can order a saliva  

test to be delivered to their home with rush shipping. Once your test it received at the lab,  

you will receive your results in 24-48 hours. 

mailto:healthCOVIDtesting@minneapolismn.gov
https://www.health.state.mn.us/diseases/coronavirus/testsites/athome.html

